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Travel Abroad Grant 
Faculty Recommendation  
Dear Faculty Member,

An Honors College student has asked you for a letter of recommendation in support of the student’s Honors Travel Abroad Grant application.  Honors Travel Abroad Grants (TAGs) support Honors students’ intellectual development by encouraging and financially supporting their participation in Study Abroad programs.
TAG awards are very competitive; therefore, the Honors Development Board relies heavily on your recommendation as it evaluates the student’s ability and maturity to excel in the unique educational environment of a study abroad program.      

Directions:  Please type the requested information below into this document, save as a Word Document, and then email the document as an attachment to:  honors@wku.edu.  For security purposes, your attached Letter of Recommendation must be sent from your WKU email address.  It is the student’s responsibility to inform you of the deadline for submission, but you may always contact the Honors College at 745-2081 or Stephanie.hammons@wku.edu if you have any questions or problems.  
	Faculty Name:
	

	

	Department & Title:
	

	

	WKU Email:
	

	

	Name of Student:  
	


	In the box below, please describe the length you have known this student and in what capacity.  It would be particularly helpful if you can describe how you believe this Study Abroad program will contribute the student’s academic study, research agenda, and/or career goals.  Additionally, it would be helpful if you could comment on the student’s academic and personal maturity and aptitude to excel in the challenging environment of a study abroad program. Please consider if you are comfortable with this student representing WKU and the USA abroad and if you have any reservations about the student participating in a Study Abroad trip.  If you do have reservations, what are they?  

	


Please remember that your Letter of Recommendation must be submitted as an attachment from your WKU email address to honors@wku.edu
We appreciate your time and effort in supporting your student’s academic endeavors.  
